
GSC GENERAL MEETING MARCH 15, 2022  

(held at Paul Jehlen’s residence) 

 
Board Members:  

• Commodore Linda Gossett: Present 

• Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen: Absent 

• Rear Commodore David Notman: Absent 

• Secretary Tabitha Jones: Present 

• Treasurer Ben Bowen: Present 

• Past Commodore Eric Kobrin: Absent 

• Director Mary Brown: Present 

• Director Bob Schudy: Absent 

• Director Kim Golodner: Absent 

• Lake Operations Director Luis Oliveira: Absent 

Past Commodores Present:  Phil Decker, Mike Sawzak, and Ben Bowen 

Attending via Zoom: Mike Sawsak, Tabitha Jones, Mari Guarda and Phil Decker  

 

Meeting Called to Order: 7:10pm  

 

Commodore’s Comments – Linda Gossett  

• Linda discussed the upcoming Regatta Race 

 

Secretary’s Report – Tabitha Jones 

• February minutes were posted. 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Ben Bowen 

• General Fund $6,466. 

• Sailor’s Point Lake Fund  $12,204.  

 

Bills and Duties: 

• Sent 1099’s to Luis and Delroy 

• Sent 2021 tax forms to Randy Rupp 

o We will be billed $500+ taxes. 

• Submitted Insurance paperwork 

o We will be billed $2,983. 

• Need updated boat listing from Luis 

• Storage already paid thru 7/1/2022 

 

Membership Committee  

• Active Member Families 64 for 2022. 

• Active Member Families 50 for 2023 



 

To Do: 

• Membership Directory 2022 (PDF to active members) 

 

Ocean Race Committee – Paul Jehlen 

• None 

 

Social Committee – Joy Quackenbush 

• St. Patrick’s Day Party – will be held at Dania Beach-details to follow 

• Happy Hour-are back at every 2nd Tuesday of the month.  They will be held at Quarter 

Deck on 17th street.  They don’t take reservations however whomever arrives first can set 

up multiple tables.  Be sure to RSVP!   

 

 

Cruising Committee – Paul Jehlen 

• None 

 

Lake Committee – Luis Oliveira 

• None 

 

Old Business – Linda Gossett 

• The Vote to amend the by-laws below was held and passed unanimously.  

• The amendment to the by-laws has to be voted at the next General Meeting in March 

2022. 

• Per Eric the new wording shall be as the follows: 

o “Officers may serve for more than one term, but may not hold the same office for 

more than two terms in succession, with the exception of the Lake Operations 

Director, Treasurer and Secretary”. 

 

New Business – Linda Gossett 

• None 

 

This meeting was adjourned at 7:51 by Commodore Linda Gossett.   

 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tabitha Jones 


